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November 18, 2020 
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Bestway Concrete Company 
301 Centennial Dr. 
Milliken, CO  80543 
 
Re: The Shores, Permit M1998-013, Technical Revision Approval, Revision TR04 
 
Mr. Johnson: 
 
On November 18, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision application 
submitted to the Division on October 23, 2020, addressing the following: 
 
Modify Mining and Reclamation Plan to update configuration of Cells/Ponds 2 and 3 by combining previous Pond 2a and 
2b into one lined reservoir, and increasing size of Pond 3.   
 
The terms of the Technical Revision TR04 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit M-1998-013.  All 
other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1998-013 remain in full force and effect.  
 
Please note that no change to the reclamation bond amount is required at this time, as no bond has yet been posted for these 
features.  It has been stated by the permittee that work will not commence in these areas for 2-3 years.  Prior to any mining 
related disturbance in the Cell/Pond 2 and 3 areas, the operator will be required to submit a Technical Revision to detail the 
appropriate specifications and required bond increase for the reclamation of those areas, including slurry walls and flood 
control structures.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Eric C. Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

http://mining.state.co.us/

